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 There are lots of exciting things 
happening this week. On Saturday 
20th March it is International Day 
of Happiness and officially the first 
day of Spring. Why not have a go at 
spotting some spring flowers using 
the sheet on the second page of our 
newsletter. I know that when I see 
the first signs of Spring it always 
makes me feel happier after the 
many dark evenings of Winter we 
have had. The sun always seems to 
shine a little bit brighter in Spring. 
Then on Friday it is also Red Nose 
Day,  when I’m sure some of us will 
be doing lots of fun activities to 
raise money for those who are a lot 
less fortunate than ourselves. Lets 
try and spread a bit of happiness to 
those around us this week, all it 
takes is a smile. Have a great week.                      
                         God Bless. 
                               Lisa 

Joke Book 
 
When do ducks     
usually wake up? 
At the quack of dawn! 
What goes dot, dot, dash, 
squeak? 
Mouse code!  
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Prayer Corner 

Dear God 
 

May I have joy in my heart, 
May I have joy in my life, 
May I bring joy to others, 

Give us all your joy and peace 
Lord. 

 
                          Amen 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question of the week! 

If you could give a gift to every child 
in the world, what gift would you 

give and why? 

 

Cardboard Rainmaker Instrument 

 

You will need    

 

Cardboard tube 
Dried beans or rice 
Tape 
White paper 
Felt pens/crayons/paint 
 
1. Secure one end of the cardboard tube with tape. 
2. Half fill the tube with dried beans or rice and seal the other 

end with tape. 
3. Cover the tube in white paper, ready for decorating. 
4. Colour or paint your decoration on the outside of the tube. 
            Alternatively use decorative tape to create a pattern. 
 

 

Look out for our Easter Trails at St Nicholas’s Church, Dunnington, 

Holy   Trinity, Stockton on the Forest, St Mary’s, Warthill and Holy 

Trinity, Holtby, which will be set up in time for the Easter holidays. 

Easter treats &  Craft Packs will be handed out on Saturday 3rd April 

at St Nicholas’s Church & Holy Trinity ,Stockton on the Forest. 
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